
 

Port-au-Prince, Haiti  

02 September 2021 
 
K1 Britannia Foundation & Rapid Response Team Foundation  
R, 43 Front St, Philipsburg 
Sint Maarten 
 
To the Management of K1 Direct & Rapid Response Team Foundation,   
 
It has come to my attention that the team that was deployed from your organization to the 
earthquake response in Haiti, was working – until this week- very closely with our WFP team at 
the Port-au-Prince airport, as well as the US forces deployed to support the humanitarian 
community for the emergency.   
 
I understand that the team of K1 Direct has worked side-by-side with our staff, enduring long 
and hot days, and never wavering to lend a hand when needed. The close coordination 
between our teams, as well as the dedication and can-do attitude of each individual, did not 
go unnoticed.   
 
To your organization as a whole, but specifically to the people that took part in this (in no 
particular order):  
 

x Alan Schlet 
x Jonathan Page 
x Josiah Lamothe 
x Roger Matros 
x Priya Thirumur 
x Priya Misir 
x Laura Hartman 
x Chiaira Bowers 
x Cheryl Raymond  

 
Please accept, on behalf of WFP, a heartfelt: thank you for their efforts - it made all the 
difference.  
 
The particular times that we are living in have shown, once again, that cooperation and 
teamwork remains the key to moving forward and that no one entity is capable of responding 
alone, and we look forward to working alongside your teams again in the future.  
 

Pierre Honnorat, WFP Haiti Country Director 

Marc Andre Prost, Deputy Director, Haiti

On behalf of


